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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:32 AM
To: Spencer Patterson; Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 11:11 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Increasing rates by Enbridge shows a lack of judgment, given the current financial conditions that we are 
all faced with. Increasing rates yet again will cause unnecessary burden on all of us. These fees are 
already high, and there is no justification for a further increase. Instead, they continue to pay higher 
executive salaries, and do not find efficiencies within their business continuously increasing prices on 
consumers or something that we have no control of and absolutely need and tough financial conditions 
should not be tolerated. 

Name: Tereasa Turner 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


